Easington Evergreens - April 5th 2022

It has been a difficult couple of years for us all, but we are now looking forward to a full programme of trips, crafts, coffee mornings and more for 2022.

Our membership is at a steady 61 and members come from Easington and surrounding villages.

The number of our committee has dropped from nine to eight with a resignation during 2021.

We hope to encourage speakers to come along this year. We already have a solicitor and an author lined up to entertain and inform our members.

Anyone over the age of fifty may join the club!

Pat Swales (secretary)